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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Additional element for Medium of Performance of the Expression 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the JSC Music Working Group for this discussion paper. We welcome the discussion 
paper and hope that the changes proposed can be included in the text very soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


